
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

 

 

16th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you that Miss Servant has been offered a fantastic opportunity to 

use her English as a foreign language teaching skills, working with international students 
in Portsmouth, and as such will be finishing her teaching assistant role with us at the end 
of this week.  

 
Miss Servant has worked at our school for the last year, predominately with our children 

in Woodpecker class but also working with Mrs Ireland at breakfast club. We are so 
grateful for all Miss Servant has brought to our school during her time with us and will 

miss her fantastic warmth and calm, but thorough, approach to all she does. 
 
As ever it is our top priority to ensure the best provision is in place for our children and 

are delighted that Miss Lucy Goman will be joining our team for the remainder of this 
academic year, supporting learning in Woodpeckers Class.  Miss Goman has completed a 

number of voluntary stints with us during her T-Level in ‘Early Years and Education’ 
training and, as such, is well known within school.  Miss Stenning has also kindly agreed 
to diversify her role, and is being allowed out of the office to team up with Mrs Ireland to 

help run breakfast club. 
 

Miss Servant will be really missed by us all but I am sure you will all join me in thanking 

her for all she has contributed to school life and wish her all the best in her new and 

exciting adventure.  

              

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Adrian King 
 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    
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